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Pioneer Chapter Riders Club Meeting - 27Sep2015 at Paul Michels Home 

!
Meeting to order - Chuck Barsness 

Membership Report - No Report 

Treasurers Report - Paul Michels our finances are in good shape.  We still haven’t received the bill for our 
2015 Rally T-Shirts.   

Note that Randy Schwandt changed our PayPal bank account to point to our new account at Nicollet 
County Bank and our money has been transferred out of PayPal into our Bank Account.  Thanks Randy! 

Old Business -  !
16th Annual - 2015 PCRC Rally was another great success enjoyed by all. !
New Business - !
More riding/activities other than just the Annual Rally.  We talked about having a Spring Ride and a Fall 
Ride. Possibilities include a ride to Huron for a meeting and a ride to Brainerd for a meeting.  There has 
been discussion about Laughlin next spring April 27-30, 2016. !
We talked about possible location for our Rally in 2016.  The dates will be July 6th thru the 10th.  Meno-
monie WI, Eau Claire WI, Cumberland WI, Wisconsin Dells, Durrand WI, Mondovi WI, and La Crosse 
area were discussed as possibilities.  Please let us know if you have other location ideas.  We would like 
to find a town that has a motel that we can make arrangements with. !
Locations for our Annual Holiday Gathering/Meeting which will be held in February, possibly the 20th or 
the 27th, were discussed  Let us know if you have suggestions.  A decision will be made at the January 
Meeting. !
Nominations will be open for Director, Secretary, Membership Chairman for two year terms.  Terms will 
begin after the March 27th Election Meeting. !
A motion was made to change our By-Laws and only have three officers/board members, Director, Secre-
tary, and Treasurer.  The reason behind the motion is the fact that our membership now is not what it 
used to be.  This will be brought up for a vote at our meeting that will be held at our Annual Holiday Ga-
thering/Meeting.  If it passes we will not be electing a Membership Chairman in 2016 only a Director and 
a Secretary. !



It was also decided not to have PCRC meetings in Oct, Nov, or Dec this year as the main reason for our 
meetings is to plan the next years Rally.  Planning will start in Jan 2016 for the 2016 Annual PCRC Rally. !
Next Meeting - The January 2016 meeting will be held at Boonies Bar in Millersburg 507-340-3095 on 
Sunday January 24th at noon - Exit Co Rd 1 off 35 go West it’s on the right.  !
 I hope to see you at the January Meeting! !
Chuck Barsness 
Director PCRC 
612-865-1758


